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505 Davis Road

Elgin, IL  60123
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walkerconsultants.com

 

 

August 2, 2018 

 

 

Mr. Joseph G. Hopp 

Director of Fleet Operations 

City of Aurora 

720 North Broadway 

Aurora, IL  60505-2131 

 

Re: Stolp Avenue Parking Structure 

 2018 Maintenance Repairs  

 Contract No. 18-38 

 Walker Project No. 31-8314.10 

 

Dear Mr. Hopp: 

 

We have reviewed the five bids submitted on the above referenced project, and we have determined that National 

Restoration Systems, Inc. has submitted the lowest total bid for the scope of work for 2018. Walker has 

successfully worked with National Restoration Systems, Inc. on other municipal projects without any difficulties. 

 

Based upon the five submitted bids and documentation, Walker Consultants hereby recommends that the City of 

Aurora select National Restoration Systems, Inc. for the 2018 work. 

 

If you have any questions or comments, please give me a call. 

 

Very truly yours, 

Walker Restoration Consultants 

 

 

 

Laurence C. Susmarski 

Project Manager  
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